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Purchasing Memorandum 
 

DATE:   May 14, 2021 
 
PLEASE ADDRESS INQUIRIES TO: 
Rachel Young, Contract Management Specialist 
Telephone Number: (518) 776-2144 
E-Mail: purchase@ag.ny.gov  
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO.:   21-001     
 
TITLE: Online Registration and Filing System   
    
RFP DUE DATE:   May 4, 2021 by 5:00 PM EST May 28, 2021 by 5:00PM EST 
 
PERIOD:   TBD 
 
SUBJECT:   Pre-Bid Conference Postponed 
 
TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE APPLICANTS 
 
 
The Office of the Attorney General unfortunately must postpone the Pre-Bid Conference scheduled for May 14th, 2021 at 3:00PM, 
due to unforeseen scheduling conflicts.  The OAG will reschedule the Pre-Bid Conference for a future date.  The Bid Due Date will 
also be extended.  The OAG will post a memorandum to the New York State Contract Reporter (NYSCR) and the OAG website with 
this information.  Currently, registered attendees do not need to do anything additional to attend the Pre-Bid Conference.  
Registered attendees will receive an email invitation when a new date is selected.  The NYSCR will also be updated at that time with 
the new event and due dates. The OAG is not currently accepting any more registrations for the Pre-Bid Conference. We apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause attendees.   
 
As always, all questions should be sent directly to Purchase@ag.ny.gov.  Thank you for your patience and interest in doing business 
with the OAG.   
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